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 Crystal Falls area youngsters and high school students returned to classes Monday after 
a 17day holiday.  The Crystal Falls Board of Education has approved a slight change in the 
scheduled hours of operation starting with the beginning of the second semester.  In an effort 
to “compress” the school day so that children riding school buses will be away from their 
homes a shorter length of time alterations will be made to the starting and recessing hours to 
reduce the school day by as much as 30 minutes.  School will start each morning at 8:35 with 
the noon hour for grade school children extending from 11:40 to 12:35 and high school 
students from 12:05 to 1:00.  Dismissal hour for grade school children will be 2:55 with busses 
to leave at 3:05 instead of 3:40 formerly.   High school students will be dismissed at 3:30.  The 
length of day for the teaching personnel will remain the same reporting for duty each morning 
at 8:20 and remaining till 4:15.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

  


